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Friday 2nd July 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

Unfortunately, today we have received another complaint from a neighbour regarding parental supervision during drop off and pick up, predominantly along Sandy Lane and The Street. We are sure you will be shocked by the list of complaints.

The list of concerns:

A child running closely behind cars as they drive down the lane/street
Children racing cars along the road
A child biking on the wrong side of the road
Parents walking in the middle of the road and/or not moving to give way to cars
A parent swearing at a local resident who asked them to move aside so that they could drive past
Parents using Sandy Lane to drop off and pick up, increasing traffic on this private road
Parents parking on the hill causing families to have to walk out into the middle of the road to get by and making near misses all the more likely
Parents driving without care and at speed along The Street where there is a 20mph limit to protect our children
We appreciate that parking is an issue for most schools and that this time of day will always be busy for local residents. However, there are obviously huge safeguarding concerns caused by the lack of parental supervision by some, as well as the damage being caused to the school's reputation.

Bealings School is only one part of this beautiful village and we wish to work and live alongside our neighbours with mutual respect and love. We have always enjoyed the support of our local community and this is being jeopardised by the actions of a few.

Please could we therefore remind everyone of the following:
To use the back path at all times when walking to and from school with your children (the back gate will be open from September which will make this even easier)
Please keep your children close by you at all times
Please park at the village hall car park
And please remind any parents who have temporarily forgotten about any of these things
Thank you to the vast majority who already do this. Together we can improve our relationship with the local community by being considerate of all those around us.

With thanks and best wishes,

Kelly, Duncan and all of us at Bealings

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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